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Comments This application cannot be allowed based on the horrific increase in HGV movement in an area with 
narrow lanes, already over-used by wide vehicles, endangering access for residents, movement for 
farmers, and safety for vulnerable road users - cyclists, horse riders, pedestrians and joggers.  
The high volume of traffic along Loxwood Road will increase on what is an already narrow bendy road 
with narrow and most often no pavements. Entry to and exit from the side road is a particular point of 
danger, causing blockages and delays on Loxwood Road, damaging the road surface, verges and 
hedges. Along with additional traffic comes an increase in noise, which is significant for residents living 
beside the road - mental health and wellbeing will be affected.  
This application, if successful, will prevent me taking walks on the footpaths and public rights of way 
and its wildlife, serenity and nature will be damaged forever. Once ancient woodland is destroyed it 
has gone forever, it cannot be replanted in a different place. 
If there were an urgent need for clay, the case would be stronger, but this case is flawed. West 
Hoathly clayworks has closed, so decreasing demand, and there is little demand for the type of Weald 
clay at the application site. Finally, it is economically unsound and environmentally flawed to extract 
clay in one area and transport it miles, extraction should be next to the brick-making factory.
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